
ORIC Pharmaceuticals Appoints
Christian V. Kuhlen, M.D., as
General Counsel
“ORIC Pharmaceuticals, Inc., a privately held, clinical-stage oncology
company focused on developing treatments that address mechanisms of
therapeutic resistance, today announced that Christian V. Kuhlen, M.D., has
been named General Counsel. Dr. Kuhlen will serve on the executive
leadership team and lead ORIC’s legal, compliance, intellectual property,
and corporate governance functions,” reported in Yahoo Finance.

“Dr. Kuhlen has extensive depth and breadth of expertise as General Counsel
for biotechnology companies, where he has been responsible for legal, SEC,
human resources, intellectual property, and corporate governance functions.
Most recently, Dr. Kuhlen served as General Counsel and Secretary for
Synthorx, where he led the legal aspects of its initial public offering and
advised on the company’s subsequent acquisition by Sanofi. Prior to
Synthorx, Dr. Kuhlen was General Counsel at Ignyta, where he coordinated
two public financings and advised on the company’s acquisition by Roche.
Before Ignyta, Dr. Kuhlen served as General Counsel of Genoptix, Inc.,
where he led the legal function from its initial public offering to its
successful acquisition by Novartis. Prior to Genoptix, he was an attorney
in private practice with Cooley LLP. Dr. Kuhlen holds a B.S. in
biochemistry and cell biology and a B.A. in economics from the University
of California, San Diego, and a M.D. and J.D. from the University of
Southern California.”

Read the article.
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